
  
Curriculum Newsletter Reception 

 Activities at Home 
 

Dear Parents 

Our topic for Autumn 1 will be:           Do you want to be my friend? 

The books we will be using are: 

 On Sudden Hill 

 Lost and found 

 Bubble trouble 

The areas we will be covering are: 
 Getting to know the adults and friends in my new class 

  Working on sharing and taking turns 

 Talking about how to be a good friend. 

 Learning about the class and school rules. 

 Writing about our friends and family. 

 Acting out and re-telling stories. 

 Learning to recognise numbers and count. 

To help us with this topic we would like you to: 
 Send in a picture of your child on their first day at school in their uniform and 

write a comment they made about their first day. 

 Talk to your child about the experiences they are having at school. 

 Talk to your child about how they can be a good friend. 

 Encourage your child to make new friends at school. 

Family Learning Project – Due in on Friday 20th September 2019 

Please bring in a family photo for your child to share with the class. We will 

be displaying the photo in class and we will return it to you at half term. 

Signed:     Mrs Sapiano     Mrs Jensen    Mrs Gradidge 

                             Reception Teachers                       
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